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June 28, 2018 
 

 
 

Dr. Baoliang Peng 

Nanjing Research Institute of Agricultural Mechanization (NRIAM), Ministry of Agriculture 

NO.100 Liuying, Xuanwu District 

Nanjing, Jiangsu 210014 

P.R. China 
 
 

Dear Baoliang Peng 
 
 

I am writing to invite your delegation with members as listed below to visit Auburn University 

to discuss the work plan of Sino-US Laboratory of Peanut Production Engineering 

Technology,and collaborations between the Chinese peanut industry and Auburn University. 

 
I understand that you and your delegation will visit The USDA-ARS National Peanut Research 

Lab, Auburn University and The 32nd annual Georgia Peanut Harvest and Processing 

Technology Expo, GA, USA (Sep. 18-19, 2018). You arrive September 17, 2018 and return to 

China on September 22, 2018. The delegation would meet with faculty and professors to discuss 

our research programs and the prospect for further collaboration. The group will also engage in 

visits to other farms and production facilities in the southeast U.S. as well. 

 
Related expenses will be covered by your institute. 

 
I will coordinate the visit for the delegation and the itinerary for the group is being developing. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely yours, 

mailto:cyc0002@auburn.edu
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Dr. Jiannan Wang 

Nanjing Research Institute of Agricultural Mechanization (NRIAM), Ministry of Agriculture 

NO.100 Liuying, Xuanwu District 

Nanjing, Jiangsu 210014 

P.R. China 
 
 

Dear Dr. Wang, 
 
 

I am writing to invite your delegation with members as listed below to visit Auburn University 

to discuss the work plan of Sino-US Laboratory of Peanut Production Engineering 

Technology,and collaborations between the Chinese peanut industry and Auburn University. 

 
I understand that you and your delegation will visit The USDA-ARS National Peanut Research 

Lab, Auburn University and The 32nd annual Georgia Peanut Harvest and Processing 

Technology Expo, GA, USA (Sep. 18-19, 2018). You arrive September 17, 2018 and return to 

China on September 22, 2018. The delegation would meet with faculty and professors to discuss 

our research programs and the prospect for further collaboration. The group will also engage in 

visits to other farms and production facilities in the southeast U.S. as well. 

 
Related expenses will be covered by your institute. 

 
I will coordinate the visit for the delegation and the itinerary for the group is being developing. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely yours, 
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Dr. Yanhua Zhang 

Nanjing Research Institute of Agricultural Mechanization (NRIAM), Ministry of Agriculture 

NO.100 Liuying, Xuanwu District 

Nanjing, Jiangsu 210014 

P.R. China 
 
 

Dear Dr. Zhang, 
 
 

I am writing to invite your delegation with members as listed below to visit Auburn University 

to discuss the work plan of Sino-US Laboratory of Peanut Production Engineering 

Technology,and collaborations between the Chinese peanut industry and Auburn University. 

 
I understand that you and your delegation will visit The USDA-ARS National Peanut Research 

Lab, Auburn University and The 32nd annual Georgia Peanut Harvest and Processing 

Technology Expo, GA, USA (Sep. 18-19, 2018). You arrive September 17, 2018 and return to 

China on September 22, 2018. The delegation would meet with faculty and professors to discuss 

our research programs and the prospect for further collaboration. The group will also engage in 

visits to other farms and production facilities in the southeast U.S. as well. 

 
Related expenses will be covered by your institute. 

 
I will coordinate the visit for the delegation and the itinerary for the group is being developing. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
 

Charles Y. Chen 

Associate Professor 

Dep. of Crop, Soil and Environmental Sciences 

Auburn University 

Auburn, AL 36849-2541 

Cell: 229-310-6666 

Email:  cyc0002@auburn.edu 
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Dr. Mingzhu Cao 

Nanjing Research Institute of Agricultural Mechanization (NRIAM), Ministry of Agriculture 

NO.100 Liuying, Xuanwu District 

Nanjing, Jiangsu 210014 

P.R. China 
 
 

Dear Dr. Cao, 
 
 

I am writing to invite your delegation with members as listed below to visit Auburn University to discuss the 

work plan of Sino-US Laboratory of Peanut Production Engineering Technology,and collaborations between 

the Chinese peanut industry and Auburn University. 

 
I understand that you and your delegation will visit The USDA-ARS National Peanut Research Lab, Auburn 

University and The 32nd annual Georgia Peanut Harvest and Processing Technology Expo, GA, USA (Sep. 18-

19, 2018). You arrive September 17, 2018 and return to China on September 22, 2018. The delegation would 

meet with faculty and professors to discuss our research programs and the prospect for further collaboration. 

The group will also engage in visits to other farms and production facilities in the southeast U.S. as well. 

 
Related expenses will be covered by your institute. 

 
I will coordinate the visit for the delegation and the itinerary for the group is being developing. Thank you. 

Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
 

Charles Y. Chen 

Associate Professor 

Dep. of Crop, Soil and Environmental Sciences 

Auburn University 

Auburn, AL 36849-2541 

Cell: 229-310-6666 

Email:  cyc0002@auburn.edu 
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The personal information of the delegates 

 
 

Order 
 

Name 
 

Gender 
 

Title 
 

Company 
 

Passport # 
Date of 

Birth 

 
 

 
1 

Baoliang Peng 

 
 

 
Male 

 Nanjing Research Institute of 

Agricultural Mechanization 

(NRIAM), Ministry of Agriculture 

Ministry of Agriculture 

NO.100 Liuying, Xuanwu District 

Nanjing, Jiangsu 210014 

P.R. China 

 

March,7th，

1974 

 
 

 
2 

Jiannan Wang 

 
 

 
Male 

 Nanjing Research Institute of 

Agricultural Mechanization 

(NRIAM), Ministry of Agriculture 

Ministry of Agriculture 

NO.100 Liuying, Xuanwu District 

Nanjing, Jiangsu 210014 

 

 

April,27th，

1983 

 
 

 
3 

Yanhua Zhang 

 
 

 
Male 

 Nanjing Research Institute of 

Agricultural Mechanization 

(NRIAM), Ministry of Agriculture 

Ministry of Agriculture 

NO.100 Liuying, Xuanwu District 

Nanjing, Jiangsu 210014 

 

 

January, 5th 

1982 

 
 

 
4 

Mingzhu Cao 

 
 

 
Male 

 Nanjing Research Institute of 

Agricultural Mechanization 

(NRIAM), Ministry of Agriculture 

Ministry of Agriculture 

NO.100 Liuying, Xuanwu District 

Nanjing, Jiangsu 210014 

 

 

January,5th 

1985 

 


